
T>cs0 s reco,9
8 * UNITED STATES

[ k NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
$ '- ;y WASHINGTON. D. C. 20555

#
%*****# AUG 151980

'rNUR:JER
Docket No. 40-8692

Dr. Dennis Morrow
District IV Engineer
Land Quality Division
Wyoming Department of Environmental

Qua.lity
30 E. Grinnell Street
Sheridan, Wyoming 82801

Dear Dr. Morrow:

In the interest of keeping your office current on NRC actions regarding
the Cotter Corporation Willow Creek Uranium Recovery Project (Docket
No.40-8692), you will find enclosed copies of a portion of the
Cotter Corporation June 26, 1980 application for amendment of Source*

*

Material License No. SUA-1370 referred to in Glenn Mooney's letter of
July 25, 1980. Exhibits 3, 4, and 5 referred to in the submittal,

represent correspondence between Cotter and WY DEQ which you already
have. We have enclosed in addition copies of the original Source
Material License as well as the' amendment issued in response to the
June 26, 1980 application to bring you up to date.

Please let us know when you approve a new revised reclamation schedule
for the proposed operation.

Sincerely,

Ja -

rV D LCCl ^

J.E.Rothfleisch
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

Enclosures:
As stated
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